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25th August 2016 

 

Dear Year 12 Student, 

 

Congratulations on your GCSE examination results and welcome to King’s Sixth Form.  I 

hope that you will continue to achieve as you progress into Year 12 and study A Levels and 

Level 3 BTEC qualifications. 

Year 12 will start with an assembly on Tuesday 6th September in the Lecture Theatre at 10 

am. It is important that you arrive promptly and in full business dress as this starts our Sixth 

Form Induction Week here at King’s. During these four days you will be participating in 

activities designed to help you to prepare for your future by expanding your academic and 

social skills. There are big changes in the way we study in the sixth form and this week is 

designed to help you to adapt and succeed in your work. 

Visitors from the following organisations will be in school working with you: 

• Emerge Leadership 

• Leicester University 

• Newman University 

• Aston University 

 

On Friday 9th September we will be attending a Team Building Session at the Wildside 

Activity Centre, Hordern Rd, Wolverhampton, WV6 OHA. You will need to wear casual 

clothes for this half day of personal development. Attached is an SVD form for you to return 

on Tuesday 7th and a timetable of your sessions. 

I look forward to working with you in September. 

 

Mrs R Fearnehough 

Head of Sixth Form 

 


